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		Limited Quantities for Division 2.2 Gases – Addition to 2021-2022 Programme of Work
		Transmitted by the Council on Safe Transportation of Hazardous Articles (COSTHA)
1. During the fifty-sixth, fifty-seventh sessions of the Sub-Committee, COSTHA submitted documents ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2019/62 and ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2020/54 proposing to incorporate a new special provision based on SP653 from the European Agreement Concerning the International Carriage of Dangerous Goods by Road (ADR) in the Model Regulations.
2.	Based on the conversation in Plenary on ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2019/62 and in the online comment period leading up to the 57th Session, it is clear that delegations are not in favor of the approach. However, many shared opinions that delegations would rather review the concept of extending the limited quantity provisions to Division 2.2 gases.
	3.	COSTHA would therefore request the Sub-Committee to include consideration of limited quantities for Division 2.2 Gases in the Programme of work for the next biennium. Including this as an official work item may increase the number of delegations that submit papers for consideration.
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